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Executive Summary

Is this report for: Information     Discussion    Decision   

Why is the report being 
brought to the board?

To inform the board of the new Children’s Improvement Plan for 2017-18, and allow 
the board to scrutinise the progress of Children’s Social Care against the plan. 

Please detail which, if 
any, of the Health & 
Wellbeing Strategy 
priorities this report 
relates to? 

Starting and Developing Well 
Living and Working Well 
Ageing Well  
All of the above  

Please detail which, if 
any, of the Health & 
Wellbeing Principles this 
report relates to?

Equality and Fairness 
Accessibility 
Integration 
Quality 
Sustainability 
Safeguarding 
All of the above 

Key Actions for the 
Health & Wellbeing 
Board to address. 
Please state 
recommendations for 
action.

The board to scrutinise progress against the plan.

Has the report been 
considered at any other 
committee meeting of 
the Council/meeting of 
the CCG 
board/stakeholders?

The Council’s Corporate Leadership Team Meeting
The LSCB
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Has public, service user, 
patient 
feedback/consultation 
informed the 
recommendations of 
this report?

Yes, the plan was developed in consultation with children and families, frontline 
practitioners, and LSCB partners. The progress report includes evidence from these key 
stakeholders to support our evidence of progress to date. 

If recommendations are 
adopted, how will 
residents benefit? 
Detail benefits and 
reasons why they will 
benefit.

The Children’s Improvement Plan aims to improve outcomes for our most vulnerable 
children and young people through improving the quality of our Children’s Social Care 
services. By scrutinising progress against the plan, challenging Children’s Social Care 
and holding them to account, Health and Wellbeing Board members are ensuring we 
continue to improve how we safeguard children and young people. 


